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11 October 2024 

 

 

 

Filming at Imgiebah - Kamelot 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies all mariners, owners of 

vessels and divers, that filming activities will take place at l-Imġiebaħ. 

 

The filming will be held on following days and times: 

 

Friday 11th October 2024, from 0930 hours to 1830 hours. 

 

From Wednesday 16th October to Friday 18th October 2024, between 0600 hours and 

midnight daily. 

 

From Monday 21st October to Wednesday 23rd October 2024, between 0600 hours and 

midnight daily. 

 

All mariners, owners of vessels and divers are advised that entry into the area formed by 

joining the points A to B, and the intermediate coastline (as shown on the attached chart) 

is prohibited on the above-mentioned dates and times. 

 

    LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

 

     A 35° 58’.288   014° 22’.766 

   B 35° 58’.168   014° 23’.070 

 

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution at slow speed and give a wide berth when 

in the vicinity, they are to keep out of the above-mentioned area. 

 

No vessel is allowed to anchor within the said area. 

 

Mariners and vessel operators are to comply with instructions and directions issued on 

VHF channel 12 and/or 16 by Valletta VTS and by any Enforcement Personnel on site. 

 

Charts affected: BA 2537 




